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To:  The Public Service Commission of Utah 
From:  The Office of Consumer Services 
   Michele Beck, Director 
   Cheryl Murray, Utility Analyst 
Copies To: PacifiCorp 
   David Taylor, Manager, Regulation 
  The Division of Public Utilities 
   Phil Powlick, Director 

Artie Powell, Energy Section Manager 
Date:  June 30, 2010 
Subject: Schedule 31 – Back-Up, Maintenance, and Supplementary Power 
  Docket No. 10-035-T08  
 
On June 7, 2010, Rocky Mountain Power (Company) filed Advice Letter No. 10-07 
proposing two changes to the Availability paragraph of Schedule 31, Back-Up, 
Maintenance, and Supplementary Power. 
The Office has reviewed the proposed changes and the accompanying tariff sheet, First 
Revision of Sheet No. 31.1, and has no objections to the changes. 
 
 


